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College of Design 
School of Architecture 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

July 24, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Associate Provost Lineberry, 

  
On January 19, 2018, the School of Architecture faculty voted 18-0 in favor to use the current 
"College of Design Faculty Standards, Policies, and Procedures Relating to Distribution of 
Effort, Performance Review, and Promotion and Tenure” as our Statement of Evidences / 
Guidelines for Faculty Promotion and Tenure.   

  
Please let me know if you have any questions or are in need of any clarifications. 

  
Thank you. 

  
 
Sincerely, 

  
 
 
 

Jeffrey Johnson 
Director 
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